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Hello,

I live in Ojai. I do not want individual contributions to local elections to exceed
the current amount. Haven’t we all learned YET that money buys politics?
With elections upon us re: Ventura County Board of Supervisors, don’t let
those with money swamp and drown the individual who needs to retain

her/his voice on all the issues facing Ventura County, especially oil and

gas.

Money, Influence, Power (political and corporate) equals a world of
oil and gas methane destruction leaving our county, our country, our world
no longer fit for humans, and most wild animals dead.

What kind of world do you want for yourself, your family, your
children, your grandchildren, and all other sentient beings?

Keep the cap on political donations right where it is. Changing that
initiates massive nasty changes in Ventura County. Think Global
Act Local

Thank you,

Katherine Holden
Ojai, CA

1202 Loma Dr Spc 33
93023
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